JAMES CONDON PARK

The Board received a report from the City Arborist on the complaint received regarding the Oak trees
in James Condon Reserve. The Board decided to defer this item until the first meeting of the new
Board. In the meantime, Papanui Board members to arrange a site visit with the City Arborist.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


